
November 7, 2018                                                                                       Via E-Mail 

 

City Clerk and City Council 

City of St. Paul 

310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

St. Paul, MN 55102 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Written Objection to proposed Special Assessment (Item 67 for RES PH 18-318) 

        Property Identification No. 08-22-22-0001 at 10 W. Delos St.  

 

 

 

Dear City Clerk and City Council Members,  

 

Please accept the enclosed two attachments; the first is labeled, “SMSP Fees For 10 W. 

Delos Block, the second labeled, “SMSP Fees for 413 Winslow Block”.   

 

This letter and the two aforenamed documents are submitted as supplemental to our 

Objection letter dated November 5, 2018.  

 

And further, we object to the assessment as another mistake of law insofar as the 

assessment is an exercise of the City’s taxing power which is not imposed uniformly 

upon the same class of property, as demonstrated on the supplemental attachments,  

herewith enclosed.  

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

 

John R. Purdy  
John R. Purdy                   

Maryagnes McCormack Purdy 
MaryAgnes McCormack Purdy 

 

Co-0wners for:  

10 W. Delos St.  

St. Paul, MN 55107 

 



 

 


